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,- UNITED STATES
8 NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION !

~
o

$ ,$ WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

\...../
Docket No. 50-289

Ellyn R. Weiss, Esquire
Union of Concerned Scientists
1346 Connecticut Avenue, NW
Suite 1101 IN RESPONSE REFER
Washington, DC 20036 TO F01A-84-337

Dear Ms. Weiss:

This is in partial response to your letter dated May 2,1984, in which
you requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, a copy of all
documents between and among the individual commissioners and their
staffs, etc. between December 1,1982, and the present regarding the;

schedule for the Three Mile Island, Unit 1 restart proceeding.

A copy of the documents listed on the appendix is being placed in the
NRC Public Document Room (PDR) located at 1717 H Street, NW,' Washington,
DC 20555.

The NRC has not completed its review of the remaining documents subject
to your request. We will respond as soon as that review is completed.

Sincerely,

(
J. M. Felton, Director

1

Division of Rules and Records !
Office of Administration '

Enclosure: Appendix
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APPENDIX

Atomic Safety and Licensing Appeal Panel Status Reports for the
Three Mile Island 1 (Restart)

1. 12/1/83 Status Report as of 11/30/83

2. 12/23/83 Monthly Report from G. Edles
|

3. 1/3/84 Status Report as of 12/31/83

4. 2/1/84 Status Report as of 1/31/84 |
S. 3/1/84 Status Report as of 2/29/84 j

i6. 4/2/84 Status Report as of 3/31/84
|

7. 5/1/84 Status Report as of 4/30/84
i

8. 1/31/84 Monthly Report from G. Edles -
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